
You are invited to begin your Lenten reflection 
by participating in an online webinar which will center 
on the themes of the Synod: ecological justice and 
Indigenous rights. It will expose participants to what 
happened at the Synod from the point of view of 
Latin America, as well as what this means for the faith 
lives of Canadian Christians. Connections will be made 
to current issues of structural racism, “decolonializing” 
the church, and international solidarity today. The webinar 
features speakers Archbishop Murray Chatlain, Mauricio 
Lopez Oropeza and Sister Mariangel Marco Teja.    

When:   	 Tuesday, Feb. 16, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. CST  
		  (7:30 p.m. EST) as a virtual presentation on Zoom
Zoom:   	 Meeting ID and Passcode will be provided			 
		  by email following registration
Cost:    	 $20 per person.   
		  (Free for students and the unwaged)
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